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Sudbury ON P3E 3H3

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Bell network.

From: Brendan Adair
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2016 5:39 PM

To: I
Cc: Fern Cormier; Mayor
- Subject: Re: Inquiry- 98 Edmund Complaints

Good Afternoon [ INGcGcNczNG

To ensure the protection of all parties, I unfortunately unable to provide these details in this form.
Outside of a generic email address where you've concluded the email as " | N . | cannot
confirm this and therefore would direct you towards a formal process to retrieve this information as held
within the Clerks department.

Speaking generally, I will again assure you that all complaints received by the department are
documented by way of receiving the name and contact details of the complainant (which is protected
under privacy legislation) and then entering a case for an Officer to investigate.

Finally, understanding you to host a concerns about a Notice of Non-Conformity that was issued for your
property.I've looked into the investigation and issuance of the Notice and can confirm that both were
done without issue. Should you wish to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to reach out to
me personally.

Respectfully,

Brendan Adair

Manager of Security and By-Law Services
City of Greater Sudbury

tel: 705-674-4455 ext: 2295

>>> - 10/28/2016 9:07 AM > > >

Good morning.

I have never asked the City of Sudbury to be accountable for the statement(s) of a citizen, in this case,
the owner of the 98 Edmund Street property.

Indeed, the owner of the 98 Edmund Street property did state in his submissions that [Jjjhad been
calling By-Law officers repeatedly, and that's why the By-Law officers don't contact us. The Committee
heard this and my neighbours heard this at the public hearing on October 19, 2016, scheduled for 5:00
p.m.

You have my expressed permission to answer the following question;

In reference to the 98 Edmund Street property, does the By-Law office have a record of complaint(s)

mace by me,

Thank you.
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As you have noted that work cited in the Notice of Non Conformity, specifically the trimming of bushes
to allow for clear sight lines, was completed on October 26, 2016, it would appear that the matter is
resolved on your end.

With the work being done, an Officer can now perform a re-inspection to confirm that the matter has
been addressed. If that is the case, the case will be closed.

To clarify if there is a need for this to proceed to the Hearing Committee, can you call or email me to
discuss what your intentions are.

Respectfully,

Brendan Adair

Manager of Security and By-Law Services
City of Greater Sudbury

tel: 705-674-4455 ext: 2295

>>> Brendan Adair 11/1/2016 9:07 AM >>>

Hello INEG—_—_—

Please be advised that the contact email for Officer Solowoniuk is
carmen.solowoniuk@greatersudbury.ca.

Respectfully,

Brendan Adair

Manager of Security and By-Law Services
City of Greater Sudbury

tel: 705-674-4455 ext: 2295

>>> < 10/28/2016 6:24 P\ >>>

Your remarks are without merit.

Fern Cormier can confirm this email address is of (||| [ GczNzN

It is preferable and necessary to continue the matter in writing so there is no misunderstanding.
Finally, the work to be cited in the non-compliance was completed on October 26, 2016.

Please provide me with the email address of the By-Law Officer C. Solowoniuk. | want to ensure that the work has
been done satisfactorily.

I will not expose myself to any more reprisals by city officials.

Thank you.

]
357 Marion Street
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